

## **Beard Elementary School**

6445 W. Strong Street, Chicago, IL 60656 Main Office (773) 534-1228 - beardschoolcps@gmail.com

## Dear Beard Families,

We are excited to inform you that the plans for the modular Annex addition to our school is coming along very nicely. We are in the 60% planning phase of this project with the architects. As soon as we have a rendering or poster of what the Annex will look like, we will share it with all of you.

Also great news, in addition to our 10 blended preschool classrooms that we will gain with the Annex, the main building is undergoing many capital improvement projects. Capital improvements to the main building include a brand new roof, new windows, new lighting for all of the classrooms and hallways, new ceiling tiles, new public announcement system, new interior painting for all of our classrooms, ADA doors, and new univents for heating and air conditioning.

We look forward to unveiling to our community a beautiful and newly remodeled Beard School for the Fall of 2020.

Manda Lukic
Principal of Beard School